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Dear Parents of Rochester High School Juniors and Seniors, 
 
Another school year has flown by and Rochester’s Prom is only a week away!  We will once again be 
sponsoring an After Prom party FREE for all Rochester Junior and Seniors. Admission for students that 
are not an RHS Junior or Senior is $5.00.  This year’s After Prom will be held in the Cafeteria/Junior 
High School Gym on Saturday, May 6 following Prom. After prom will be from 11:30 p.m.-1:30 a.m. 
Students must be checked in by 12:30 a.m. to attend.  
 
We are in need of parent volunteers to help make this event a success! Volunteer duties include 
monitoring activities, helping set up/serve food, and supervising during the evening. This is a fun night 
for our students, and we couldn’t do it without parent support.  
 
We are in need of volunteers from 11:00 p.m. to 1:30 a.m. to help supervise the event at the high 
school. Please contact Megan Hawkins at mhawkins@rochester3a.net if you are willing to volunteer.  
 
Donations: We are also asking parents to donate any food/prize items. We are in need of the following:  
 
Food/Drink Items: K-cups for the coffee bar, coffee creamer/flavor add ins, water bottles, 
gatorade/juice, chips, cookies/dessert items, ice cream, and ice cream toppings.  
 
Prize Items: Gift cards (increments of $5-$10 to any local retailer/restaurant/gas station), any door 
prizes or gift baskets/items will also be needed.  
 
Please contact Megan Hawkins at mhawkins@rochester3a.net or 498-9761, Ext. 1072 by Wednesday,  
May 3 if you would like to volunteer at the event, or contribute a donation. Thank you very much for 
your help in making this event a success!  
 
Any parents donating food are encouraged to drop off food by Friday, May 5 at the High School in 
Student Services or at the Cafeteria entrance on Saturday, May 6 from 8:00-10:00 a.m. Thank you in 
advance for making this year’s After Prom party a fun and safe evening for our students. 
 
After Prom Information: Registration and sign-in will be from 11:30 p.m.–12:30 a.m.  Parking will be 
located in the front of the JH/HS. Entry will be limited to the Cafeteria entrance only.  Students are 
encouraged to arrive early as there will be no entry after 12:30 a.m.  After Prom will end at 1:30 a.m., 
however students are allowed to leave at any time during the night.  If a student chooses to leave they 
will not be allowed to re-enter the building.  We would be happy to notify you if your child leaves 
before 1:30 a.m. or does not arrive by 12:30 a.m.  If you would like to be notified, please email 
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Megan Hawkins at mhawkins@rochester3a.net or call 498-9761, Ext. 3117 with your contact 
information.   
 
Students should change prior to arriving.  No bags or purses of any kind will be allowed in the building.  
No food or drink will be allowed to be carried in the building by students.   
 
This year’s After Prom Party will include ping pong, life size jenga, corn hole, music, coffee bar, food 
and much more! We will have chromecast TV’s set up if you want to bring your own video games!  
 
All students will be eligible to receive prizes throughout the night.  There will also be a raffle which will 
include big ticket items, such as airpods, mini fridges, flat screen television, and many more prizes!  
 
 
Megan Hawkins  
Stephanie Zeidler  
After Prom Sponsors​  
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